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Weekly Newsletter: week ending Friday 6th January 2023  
 

Welcome back and HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 

We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year and welcome back to term 3 and 2023. The 
children have been excited to be back in school and have been busy learning in class. We have 
lots of exciting things planned for the rest of the academic year starting with our new clubs for this 
term. An email and texts have been sent to inform you of what clubs are on offer and if you would 
like to book a place on a club please visit the Teachers2Parent App. 
 
This is a list of the new clubs that are available:- 

 
Monday Year 1 and 2  Maths club 4pm finish (FULL – new groups next term) 
Tuesday  Year 5   Forest School club 4pm finish 
Wednesday  Year 3 and 4  Lego club 4pm finish (FULL – new groups next term) 
Wednesday  Year 4   Forest School club 4pm finish 
Thursday  Year 3 and 4  Art club 4 pm finish (FULL – new groups next term) 
Thursday  Year 2   Craft club 4 pm finish  
Thursday  Key Stage 2   Musical Theatre 4pm finish 
Friday  Invitation Only Mindfulness    
 
Please follow the link, or see the PDF attached to the email for the complete clubs timetable:- 
 

School Clubs | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com) 

 
Thank you so much…. 
 
Thank you to everyone that bought us a book for Christmas from the Amazon Wishlist. We are 
over the moon with the books that we received and can’t wait to put them in to our new 
library…thank you so much for your generosity; we are sure the children will take wonderful 
pleasure in reading them. 
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Welcome 
 
Welcome to Mr Gifford who has joined us this term to teach Dover Class. Mr Gifford has worked 
with us before and we were delighted to welcome him back to Bromstone! 

 
Breakfast Club 
 
This is a reminder that Breakfast Club starts at 8am, please arrive for an 8am entry as that 
is when the gates are opened for all of the children for 5 minutes. If for any reason you are 
running late, please can you buzz and wait to be let through the gate. Please do not accompany 
your child in to breakfast club. If you think your child may need assistance coming in please let us 
know when you buzz through. 
 
 
Term 3 PE 
 
All children need shorts and t-shirt for their indoor PE lesson as well as their tracksuit for 
their outdoor PE lesson.  
 
Children in Key Stage 2 need football boots this term for their PE lessons. These do not need to 
be expensive football boots, lots of children have used and borrowed football boots; they must 
have plastic studs and not metal studs and must be football boots and not astros.  
 
For information 
 
Please be aware that if you would like your child to have paracetamol and/or ibuprofen during the 
school day, we would advise that you are available to come in to school to administer this. If your 
child is prescribed antibiotics from the Doctor, we can administer one of the doses if it to be taken 
4 times a day. Medicines need to be in a named box and there is an online form that needs to be 
filled in. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Toni Moon and Emma Ribbans – Heads of School 
 
 
 
 

 
 


